

01.03.2016

Dear Mr Angelow,

Re: Greenhouse vegetable distribution

First of all I would like to thank you for your kind letter.

As Holland Bazaar Ltd we dedicated ourselves to providing optimum service to our customers all around the UK. Customer satisfaction has always been our primary aim. In order to provide this satisfaction we give real importance to the quality of the goods we purchase. Our importers ensure that we are provided with the best fruits and vegetables which effectively enable us to supply the finest quality to our customers.

We have been on the market for many years and always welcome new suppliers offering high quality goods. Therefore, we would be happy to buy and distribute vegetables from you upon successful completion of project mentioned in your letter.

We look forward to hearing from you, with your progress and will keep in touch.

Best wishes on your project

Kind regards,

HOLLAND BAZAAR

CASH & CARRY

UNIT 15A-15B ELEY ESTATE, ELEY ROAD

LONDON, N18 3BB

TEL: 020 8887 9999 FAX: 020 8807 3168

Mr Ali Matur

Director